
Cognition  

This half term we will be ex-
ploring our topic     Blooming 

Marvellous and Out of Africa   

 
 Our cooking projects will  have 

an African theme and will be  
using local ingredients and  

hopefully some of our home 
grown produce!  

Communication  

 

 

 

 

Our sensory stories will be based 
around African  animals, spices, 

textiles and music. 

We will continue our love of  
reading through shared stories 

through the day listening to     
African folk tales and Myths and 

legends. 

SEMH  

We plan to be outside as much 
as possible this term in our 

sensory garden and playground. 
Please remember to wrap up 
warm on those chilly and wet 

days. 

 

We will continue to plant spring 
bulbs and update our herb   

garden. Any help with this will 
be much appreciated—please 

speak to Fay  

Sensory/Physical  

Continuing with our Physio 
therapy targets and movement 

through the day.  

We will also join in with      
African music session with Elm 

and Cherry class this term. 

 

EHCP reviews—look out for emails from Gemma W 

Parent Partnership meetings W/B 16th January  

Atmospherics session for Parents: Friday 3rd Febriary 10-11am 

 

 

Welcome back everyone!  

We hope that you have enjoyed your half term break.  

Happy New year 2023 Term: Spring 1 

Big Garden Bird Watch 27th – 29th (in School activities)  

NSPCC Number Day – Friday 3rd February (in school activities) 

Safer Internet Day – 7th February (in school activities) 

African creative Arts Day—Thursday 9th February (Invites TBA) 



Class Fund 

Thank you to those who contribute to our half 
termly class fund, this supports us in our Cooking/ 
Design and Technology and Sensory Exploration 
lessons. If you are able to contribute please do so 
through Parent Pay. 

Swimming 

Please ensure that your child has a swim kit that 
can be kept at school as our opportunity to swim 
may be on different days each week. 

Personal Learning Goals (PLGs) 

At the start of each term you will receive your 
child’s updated PLGs. Please check these and     
return a signed copy to their class teacher. Thank 
you all for returning these! 

For updates, information and useful contacts, please check our school website and Facebook pages. 

www.doubletrees.org.uk or email Fay fpollitt@doubletrees.org.uk 

Outdoor Learning 

We enjoy spending time learning outside. Please 
ensure that your child is ready for all weathers! 
Warm and waterproof clothes as we head into the 
colder and wetter months. 

 

 

 

 

Fay – Class teacher 

Kaye - TA Lisa - TA 

Friska -TA Tracey - TA 

Katie -MDS 

Aimee Leigh - TA 


